
For beginning piano and advanced artistry camps, or for further summer camp inquiries,  
please contact Kristin Cahill at kcahill@nsmspiano.org.

4543 Route 27, Kingston  NJ 08528   www.nsmspiano.org    609-921-2900
The New School for Music Study is a non-profit 510(c)3 institution as a division of The Frances Clark Center for Keyboard Pedagogy.
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